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UPCOMING PROJECT NOTIFICIATION 
 
 
November 14, 2022 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
As part of our commitment to provide safe, reliable service to our customers, Central Maine 
Power Company (CMP) will be replacing transmission line structures in your area beginning 
next year to meet capacity and reliability needs due to increased energy usage. 

CMP’s Section 80 115kV transmission line travels approximately 22 miles from Coopers 
Mills Substation in Windsor to Highland Substation in Warren, traversing Windsor, 
Jefferson, Washington, Waldoboro, and Warren. A new line will be constructed in the 
existing right of way offset from the current line and will be built using a taller monopole 
(single) structure made of weathered brown light duty steel plus other components. 

CMP crews will be accessing our transmission line corridor via roads where CMP has 
access rights or legal agreements with property owners or towns. Beginning this month, 
CMP land agents from our Energy Land Management department will be reaching out to 
some adjacent landowners to acquire access rights or discuss the right of way for this 
project. 

You may see people in our corridor evaluating the structures or taking pictures with 
cameras or drones. This work is being completed to prepare for our construction start which 
is anticipated to be summer 2023. If you have questions, please contact our Public 
Outreach specialist at the contact information below. 

CMP is undertaking a permitting process to either update permits that were issued a couple 
years ago or to acquire new ones. They include: the Maine Public Utilities Commission, 
which in June 2022 approved a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the 
rebuild citing capacity needs and reliability standards; the Maine Department of 
Environmental Protection; the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife; and the 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. CMP, too, will be meeting with each municipality regarding 
permit needs and to share information about the upcoming project’s construction schedule.  

If you have any questions, please contact our Public Outreach Team at 1-888-267-0831 
and be sure to reference “Section 80” and our specialist will be in touch with you or email us 
at Outreach@cmpco.com. 

Thank you for your understanding as we undertake this work. 


